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A Big Thank You

1 message
Rajeshree Deokar <rajeshreed@bsskindia.org>
Reply-To: rajeshreed@bsskindia.org

To: rajgurumonika@gmail.com
Cc: nandinis@bsskindia.org

Dear Student of S.Y. BBS(CA),
St. Mira, Girls College,

Koregaon Park Pune,

Greetings from BSSK!

Letter from the Organisation
Gmall - A Big Thank You

monika rajguru <rajgurumonika@gmail.com>

Fri, Jul 29, 2022 at 2:34 PM

Appreciate your thoughtfulness to visit BSSK and help to children. We have received kind donation from you on
29/7/12022. Original copy of receipt is handed over to you in your personal visit.

25girls from your class visited with Monika madam to BSSK.

Many thanks for your kind constant support.

With Best wishes!

Rajeshri

Mrs. Rajeshn Deokar

Senior Executive

Bharatiya Samaj Seva Kendra,

"Bertha Varada®, Plot no. 373 North Main road, 6th Lane,
Koregaon Park, Pune-411001
Ph.N0.020-26158002/26155332/7263071234
Fax:-020-26155716

Website:www.bsskindia.org

BSSK has made a positive difference in the lives of 6055 vulnerable, destitute children since 1979....
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